
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter #5 2020 
 

14 February 2020 
Dear Parents, 

 

Today is Valentine’s Day, and at school we focus on the day as a time of showing love to those people who are special to 

you. The commercial theme around cards and hearts, and flowers is very much part of our school day. We allowed pupils to 

come dressed in “Valentine” colours, namely red, white and black. The Grade 11’s arranged for people to send flowers to 

their “Valentines” in the school and also arranged some activities to make the day more special. 
 

In Assembly this morning, we sang a song from “Journey” to encourage any pupils who had been disappointed today, because 

maybe they had not been given that card or chocolates that they were hoping for. The chorus we sang was… ”don’t stop 

believing!” 
 

I am hoping that behind all this focus on the “media image of relationships”, we are able to have authentic discussions on 

what a real romantic relationship looks like and how people enter these relationships, and how they need to behave when in 

the relationship to ensure that it lasts and both parties feel valued and respected. 
 

We had a big week of sport with our Interhouse gala on Wednesday and our Interschools Invitational Athletics on Thursday. 

These two events allowed for a wide range of participation. The Gala went slightly over time. We will announce any records 

broken in the next newsletter. At the end of the Gala we had our traditional “Big Splash” for the Matrics as they tick of 

another “last” for the year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
The Inter-Schools Athletics is an event organised by Camps Bay High School where we invite some other schools to join us 

in an Athletics meeting. This gives our top athletes one last “competition” opportunity before they go to Zonals on Monday, 

where they are competing for a place in the Provincial Team 

 
CAMPS BAY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN DAY 2020 

 

 

 
INTOUCH PARENT PORTAL 

 

Camps Bay High School makes use of the InTouch Parent Portal for communications. If you are a new parent to the school, 

you will need to register for the Camps Bay High School InTouch Parent Portal. We also have quite a few existing parents 

who have not yet registered, so please use this opportunity to register now! 
 

The InTouch Parent Portal is a website that parents can use to see information about their children at Camps Bay High 

School and is a convenient way to help you keep up to date with school announcements 
 

Upcoming Events 

Calendar Information 

Student & Family Contact Information 

Correspondence Sent to the Family 

Attendance Records 

Student Behaviour 

Copies of Term Reports 

 

To get started: 
 

Go to http://cbhs.intouch.zone/public/login, Register using the e-mail address where you currently receive Camps Bay 

High School newsletters. Once you have registered, your Username = your e-mail address. If you need additional help, 

go to http://help.intouch.zone . The InTouch portal has a help site which contains FAQs that will help you to register and 

use the site. 

http://cbhs.intouch.zone/public/login
http://help.intouch.zone/


 

 
THE WEEK AHEAD: 

 

Monday, 17 February 2020:     School Safety Day 
 

        Athletics Zonal Competition 

 

Wednesday, 19 February 2020:   Grade 8 (2021) Open Day 

   12h30 to 15h00 
 

   Bread Buddies 

 

Friday, 21 February 2020 to 23 February 2020:   Surf Camp – Boys 

 

Saturday, 22 February 2020:   Xhosa Picnic 

 
David de Korte 

PRINCIPAL  



 
We’re offering Camps Bay High School families an exclusive 10% off their first order at Gia’s Kitchen online! Simply 

use the promo code CBGK10 during check-out before the 28th of February 2020 in order to receive your discount. 

 

  



 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Qlicked Maths Weekly Workshops 
 

Why do we offer this: 
 

At Qlicked, we believe the success of students is obtained through consistent training. As a result, we will be offering a 7-

week mathematics programme geared towards getting your child’s academic year started on the front foot. 

 

What to expect? 
  

 Time spent on focal topics for Term 1; 

 Personalised assistance preparing learners for term tests; 

 Write one test for Qlicked half-way through Term 1. 

 

How do we do this? 
 

By providing professional Qlicked trained teachers operating out a centralized location 

(Workshop17) in a conducive learning environment. 

 

When does this happen? 
 

One Grade class per week (Maximum of 5 learners per workshop) 

Gr9- Mon, Gr10- Tue, Gr11- Wed, Gr12- Thur 

 

Where to go? 
 

Workshop17 Kloof, meet at Reception. 32 Kloof Street 

 

Look us up: 
 

Facebook:  Qlicked 
 

Instagram:  @Qlicked 
 

Website:  Qlicked.tv (All info about workshops on here) 

 

Contact: 
 

For any further queries please contact Michael Hagglund at Michael@qlicked.tv 

  

mailto:Michael@qlicked.tv


 

 
 


